You'’ve Got a Friend in Us!

Welcome Class of 2036!

Tropical Elementary invites families to
Kindergarten and New Student Round-up!
Friday, April 14, 2023 at 9:00 am.

Meet Tropical’s administration and support staff.
Then off for a tour of the school!
Incoming Kindergarten and new students are welcome to join us!
Welcome to our Tropical Family!

Please park in the swale area along SW 16" ST.
Enter through the side gate by the cafeteria.
Bring a picture ID.



